
Tankersley C of E (A) Primary School    
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
In line with new guidelines - please can you complete this new MEDIA CONSENT form for your child and 
return it to school as soon as possible. 
 

Tankersley school often uses different forms of communication to share learning with parents and to 
celebrate the work we do in school.  We often take photos and videos of our school concerts, performances, 
church services, class learning blogs, competitions, sparkle and shine celebration assembles and many 
more events.  We do not use children's full names alongside any pictures or videos and avoid using names 
altogether as part of what we share. (Occasionally the press such as Barnsley Chronicle may require a name 
for a press release e.g. for a competition.) 
 

We see these photos and videos of our events as positive experiences and a way to celebrate learning as well 
as great mementos for parents to keep in the future.  However, we appreciate that some parents may not 
want to give media consent for their child to be included in some of these forms of communication.  (Please 
be aware that if consent is not given in some areas, then your child cannot be included in the filming of some 
events e.g. concerts as these will be shared on the school website.)  Please contact school if you require 
further clarification.   
 

Please enter a yes or no response in the boxes below for your consent for your child's photo or video to be 
included the following forms of communication whilst they are a pupil at Tankersley St Peters.   
 

Name of child (Block Capitals):  
 

Name of person responsible for the child:  
 

 

I give permission for my child to be photographed or videoed for school and used in the 
following (Please tick): 

YES NO 

DISPLAYS AND LITERATURE IN SCHOOL   

SCHOOL PROSPECTUS   

SCHOOL WEBSITE   

FACEBOOK*   

TWITTER*   

TEMPEST OR OTHER SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHERS   

OUTSIDE MEDIA AGENCIES (e.g. THE BARNSLEY CHRONICLE / TV )   

 

*Facebook, Twitter and Instagram are all third-party platforms. Tankersley St Peters Primary School cannot 
be held responsible for the data and privacy policies or practices of the social media platforms we upload 
content to that features your child’s image. You can find more information about these platforms’ privacy 
and data policies on their respective websites. 
 

Signature of person responsible for the child:  
 

Relationship to the child:  
 

Date:  
 

Please note that this is in line with the Data Protection Act (2018) 
Please return the form to the school office. 


